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22nd December 2023 
               

Merry Christmas 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support with all that 
we do at Ellington Primary School.  
 
We hope that you and your children have enjoyed our Christmas activities and we look 
forward to welcoming you into school for many events in the new year.  
 
We have a staff training day on Monday 8th January. School will reassemble for children on 
Tuesday 9th January2024. 
 
On behalf of all the staff and governors, I would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year.  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher 
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